
 

 

 

 

 

 

26 February 2024 
Year 2 visit to Hunstanton 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Year 2 will be going on a trip to the seaside in Hunstanton 
on Friday 12th July 2024.  The trip will help to enhance the children’s knowledge and 
understanding of the physical and human features of a coastal town. 
  
In order for costs to be met and for the trip to go ahead, we ask for a voluntary contribution 
of £23.80 per child.  This will cover the cost of coach travel. All other activities that we will do 
are free of charge.  As we are now a cashless school, payment should be made through MCAS 
- My Child At School App (Bromcom) and can be made in instalments.   
 
Please give permission for your child to attend the visit by completing the permission form 
available through MCAS.  The deadline for making your voluntary contribution and 
completing the permission form is Friday 23rd June 2024 
      
I will send out more details about the day nearer to the time 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs O’Key 
Year 2 Teacher 
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